
Shared Fence Painting Acknowledgment 

Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I want to take a moment to acknowledge the recent joint 

effort we undertook in painting our shared fence. It was a pleasure working together, and I truly 

appreciate your cooperation and enthusiasm throughout the process. 

Having a fresh, well-maintained fence not only enhances the appearance of our homes but also 

strengthens the bond between us as neighbors. Your choice of color and the care you put into the 

painting are commendable and have greatly contributed to the overall look. 

Please let me know if you would like to plan any future maintenance or improvements. I look 

forward to working together again! 

Thank you once again for your partnership in this effort. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


